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The Gallup Police reported receiving an emergency call from metro dispatch about a person
who wanted to report an online employee posting, that included a threat to shoot up Gallup High
School. The posting was on May 5. The call came in at 1:13 pm, May 6.  The Gallup McKinley
schools have been notified and safety precautions have been put in place.  The FBI has also
been notified. Police and detectives are actively investigating this incident.
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